
MINUTES OF THE WEBSTER CONSERVATION COMMISSION JULY 

11, 2018  
 

Present: MJ MacGowan, Chris Schadler, Bob Quinn (Alternate), Isabel Brintnall, Betsy 

Janeway, Linda Hoyt-Clark, and Sally Embley. Guest: Bianca Acebron Peco.  

 

1. Appoint Secretary- Bob Quinn was appointed Secretary. The meeting was called to order 

at 7:03 p.m.  

2. Minutes- The June 2018 minutes were accepted as written.  

3. New Correspondence – None.  

4. Possible Conservation Easement at Walker Pond Road- a landowner is interested in 

buying a couple of Town owned lots and creating a conservation easement on them. There 

was a discussion about this idea and we decided that the easiest and simplest idea is that 

the landowner should buy and hold the two small lots.   A different landowner has asked 

about our thoughts on a sizeable tract of land suitable for conservation purposes. We 

decided the next step is to consult with a local land trust and get back to the landowner.   

 

5. New business- There are ongoing discussions about the Town salt shed being moved.  

6. Scenic Roads Sub-Committee Draft Plan- There is a meeting upcoming on July 17 

though neither Betsy Janeway nor Bob Quinn can attend. Linda Hoyt-Clark volunteered to 

represent the WCC at the July 17 meeting.  

7. Master Plan- Conservation Chapter Final Review- There was much discussion with the 

consensus that we have addressed most if not all of the important information and Sally 

volunteered to copy-edit the latest complete document. The next Master Plan meeting is on 

Tuesday, July 24.  

8. Meeting adjourned at 8:55 p.m.  
 

Minutes respectively submitted by Bob Quinn.  

 

 

 


